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Memorandum 

 

To:        Tim S. Wyrosdick, Superintendent 

   School Board Members 

 

From:    Clifton L. Hinote 

   Director of High Schools 

 

Date:     January 24, 2013 

 

RE:       Academic Team Recognition for GBHS 

  Football, Volleyball and Boys Swimming 

 

 

 

Buddy Hinote and Jason Weeks would like to recognize the following teams for their recent academic 

team recognition from the FHSAA for the fall 2012-2013 sports. 

 

 Football  Class 5A – 3.26 cumulative gpa 

 Volleyball  Class 5A – 3.77 

 Boys Swimming Class 2A – 3.63 

 

 

   


